## OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org



Lynne A. Vanderslice First Selectman

Michael P. Kaelin Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufano Selectman

David K. Clune Selectman

Richard J. Dubow Selectman

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

## BOARD OF SELECTMEN Saturday, February 4, 2017 AT 9:00 a.m. Meeting Room B, Town Hall BUDGET WORK SESSION

- A. Call to Order
- B. Executive Session
  - Update on Collective Bargaining Negotiations
- C. Budget Discussions
  - Land Use Departments
  - Parks and Recreation
  - Department of Public Works
  - Police Department
  - Fire Department
  - General Budget Discussion
- D. Public Comment

